
WELCOME BACK 
AFT TIGERS! 
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Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year. We are 
looking forward to a year full of learning, 

friendships, and fun. One new exciting thing we 
will be offering is lunch and after school 

enrichment opportunities. Be on the lookout for 
further details. 

We are here to help! Please contact the office if 
you have any questions, concerns, or suggestions. 

LET'S GO TIGERS! 

We are looking for parents who want to 
support our school and get involved! If you 

have even one hour a month, we can use 
your help! Please contact Maria Espitia at 

714-997-6254. 

September 5th: 
Labor Day No school 
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September 6th: 
Picture Day 

September 6th 5:00-6:oopm: 
Back to School Night 

October 3rd-7th: 
Parent Conference Week 

October 28th: 
Picture Make-Up Day 

November 8th: 
No School 

Taft will be offering a before school program this year called The Tiger Club 
powered by Campfire. This allows students to be dropped off at school at 7:15 
and will be able to go to breakfast at 8:00. 

We also have two after school programs, ASES and ELOP, supported by the Boy 
and Girls Club. Both programs have different requirements depending on the 
needs of the families. If you are interested in any of these programs pick up your 
application in the front office. 
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